
 

 
 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2024-25/227                 Date: 13.03.2025 

From Principal’s desk…. 
 

Ramadan Celebration- Gratitude to Our Support Staff 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

As part of the Ramadan celebrations, DPS Monarch International will be organizing a special 

event to express our heartfelt gratitude and appreciation for our dedicated support staff. This 

occasion will bring our school community together to acknowledge their invaluable 

contributions and hard work. 

To make this celebration more meaningful, we invite our students and parents to participate 

by contributing essential supplies. Contributions will be collected class-wise to ensure 

everyone's involvement. 

Below, you will find the list of suggested supplies to be contributed by each class: 

Grade (All section) Nature of Item 

KG 1 Dates (small packet) 

KG 2  Dates (small packet) 

Grade 1  Juice / Tang / Rooh Afza 

Grade 2 Juice / Tang / Rooh Afza 

Grade 3 Cookies/ Biscuit 

Grade 4 Cookies/ Biscuit 

Grade 5  Rice – 1 kg 

Grade 6  Sugar – ½ kg 

Grade 7 Coffee 

Grade 8 Milk powder 



Grade 9 All-purpose flour – 1 kg 

Grade 10 Rice – 1 kg 

Grade 11 Pulses – ½ kg  

Grade 12 Pulses – ½ kg 

 

Important Instructions: 

• Please check the expiry date of all products before submitting. 

• Students are requested to hand over their contributions to their Homeroom Teachers 

(HRTs) on or before Tuesday, March 18,2025. 

• We encourage our parent community to take part in this initiative and join us in 

spreading the spirit of giving during this holy month. 

Your generosity and participation will help us make this event a memorable and meaningful 

one for our support staff.  

Thank you for your kindness and support! 

Wishing you and your family a blessed and peaceful Ramadan! Ramadan Kareem!  

Warm regards, 

 

Meenal Bakshi 

Principal 
 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
 
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better 
place to live. 


